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Monday 2 December 2019 
 
 

NSW Teachers Federation Statewide Meeting 
Thursday 5 December 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The NSW Teachers Federation has called a statewide meeting for financial members to debate and vote on 
a range of matters relating to ongoing salary negotiations.  
 
Nords Wharf Public School will remain operational on Thursday, 5 December 2019 with the 
provision of minimal supervision.  There will be 6 teaching staff at school from normal playground 
supervision time of 8.45am providing supervision until the return of teaching staff attending the meeting. 
All other school staff, including office staff and SLSOs will be on duty as normal.  
 
Teaching staff who are attending the stop-work broadcast from 8.30am will return to duty as soon as 
possible. It is anticipated that the meeting will take one hour meaning that all staff will be on duty by 
10.30am (allowing for travel time). Normal teaching and learning programs will recommence once all 
teaching staff have returned to duty. 
 
Please contact the school if you have any queries.  Thank you for you cooperation and support in this 
matter. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Jodie Corrigan  
Principal 
 


